
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  October 7, 2024 

SUBJECT:  United Way of Central Oregon Update on Video Lottery Grant Funds 

  

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The Board of County Commissioners requested United Way of Central Oregon (UWCO) 

provide an update on distribution of Video Lottery Funds (VLF).  For Fiscal Year 2025, UWCO 

requested $80,000 in VLF and the BOCC allocated $60,000. In Fiscal Year 2024, UWCO 

received $80,000. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Jen Patterson, Strategic Initiatives Manager 

Diana Fischette, United Way of Central Oregon, Regional Executive Director 


